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Forest School Day 
On Tuesday the whole school  
enjoyed a wonderful day at   
Forest School. The theme of the 
day was a time of appreciation 
and reflection for the beautiful 
woodland. 
 
The children explored the     
surroundings, used the natural 
materials they found to make a 
‘special place’ and a cross to 
take home. There was also an 
opportunity for some quiet     
reflection after lunch, during 
which the children wrote poems 
and prayers.  



Sports Day 
Sports day will take place on 
Friday 21st June (weather    
permitting) and will begin at 
9.30am on the Bartons field. 
 
PTA Race Night 
A reminder that 
the PTA Race night 
is tonight and we 
look forward to 
seeing you there! 
 
Able Student Workshops 
Over the next two weeks,     
children from years 3 and 4 will 
be taking part in Able Student 
Workshops at John Masefield 
High School. Our children will 
join pupils from our pyramid 
schools for exciting sessions in 
Maths, Science, Art and DT. 
 
Penny Wars 
Penny Wars will once again begin 
on Monday 17th June. The pupils 
will put coins into jars of their 
opposing house 
teams, with the 
goal of their 
house finishing 
with the least 
money. 
 
JOSEPH! 
The children have started      
rehearsing for this year’s     
summer production of Joseph. 
We are all looking forward to 
the performance and everyone is 
working hard to learn their lines, 
dances and the songs. 
 
 

After School Sports 
We are privileged to have the 
Bartons playing field for our 
sporting events. It is a sign that 
summer has arrived when we see 
families on the Bartons after 
school. May I remind you of 
some health and safety         
concerns. 
 
If the older children are playing 
rounders with a member of 
staff, please be aware of your 
younger children. They could be 
seriously injured if they wander 
onto the pitch while a match is 
in progress.  
 
Also, if your children are using a 
ball, they should not go into the 
field with the cows as this is 
both dangerous and trespassing. 
 
Important Dates 
May 
14th PTA Race Night 
21st Sports Day (Option 1) 
27th KS1 Multi Skills – JMHS 
28th Sports Day (Option 2) 
 
July 
4th Moving Up Day 
8th School Play (Afternoon) 
9th School Play (6.00pm) 
10th School Play (6.00pm) 
16th Trip to the seaside 
17th Leavers’ service 
18th Break up today 
 
September 
4th Back to School 


